
BATH COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
 
 

AGENDA ITEM:  INFORMATION  {      }               ACTION  {  X  }              CLOSED MEETING  {      } 
 
 
SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT - ACTION 
 
 BCHS Fiber Optic Line Easement – Mr. Lancaster 
 
 
BACKGROUND: Our internet provider for Bath County High School will change to MGW-
 Lingo Networks in July.  As part of the changeover, the company will 
 install fiber optic lines to the school, and they need an easement to bury 
 the cable.  The line will come down the mountain behind the high 
 school, run between the parking lot and the VDOT road to the 
 retirement community, and then cross through the (current) gravel 
 parking lot to near where the current parking light pole is set (near the 
 crosswalk).  MGW-Lingo will bore under the road and sidewalk to the 
 lower atrium area, where the cable will enter the building. 
 
 Prior to the school board meeting, communication with Mattern & Craig 
 will have taken place to ensure coordination with the parking lot 
 project.  Likewise, we will share the easement document with Chris 
 Singleton. 
 
 The fiber optic internet connection to BCHS should provide significant 
 upgrade potential to our technology infrastructure. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Recommend approval of the easement agreement. 
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